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To: Members, 
 Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee 
 
 
Re: Review of 2012 Work Plan 

 
The purpose of this communication is to facilitate the review of the progress report and provide 
an opportunity for further discussion, if required.  Attached for reference is the current 2011/12 
Work Plan. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Linda Leeks, Secretary 
Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee 


